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Abstract

The sponsor recirculation ballot was successful with 45 votes out of a balloting pool of 57 voters approving the draft.  However one technical comment was received which will require another recirculation ballot.

The technical comment results in changing the CHNL_ID numbers for the Japanese channels.  Since this is carried in the PMD_SAP service primitive parameters, it affects the technical aspects of the standard.  

Discussion

On the first Sponsor ballot, one voter gave a NO vote.  Johnny Zweig’s comments were accepted, but he neglected to vote in the recirculation.  He was contacted and approved the resolutions of his comments in an e-mail and that has been accepted by the balloting organization as a confirmation.  However, another voter put in a technical comment based on communications with some Japanese members who indicated that inclusion of the Japanese standards was not done in an acceptable manner.  The draft has been revised and approved by the commenter and his Japanese contact as complete and accurate.  

The technical nature of the vote that requires a recirculation vote was based on changing how the Channel Identification numbers would be specified.  Any changes in these are technical in nature since they are carried in the SAP.  With the incorporation of these comments, the draft is now correct in its depiction of the Japanese standards and how they will be carried in the SAP.  

Resolution

I therefore will move that the new draft (D1.6) be sent for another 10 day recirculation ballot after which it can be sent to the SEC for final incorporation into the standard (assuming no new comments requiring further voting).  
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